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Mail-in voting has worked well for Oregon for years. It's been proven safe. The fact 

that one's preferred slate of candidates didn't win is not evidence of fraud. 

 

As I recall from when it was introduced, mail-in voting is also considerably cheaper 

than in-person voting. 

 

In-person voting can also be manipulated. In some states, limiting the number of 

places where one can vote has substantially cut into the right to vote.  

 

Keep our current system. 


